
Parish Pastoral Council 

November 11, 2021 

Attendees:  

Present Name Present Name 

☒ Father Tom Fangman ☒ Kay Doyle 

☒ Mike Rasmussen ☒ Vitus Schmidt 

☒ Charles Olson ☒ Brett Sims 

☒ John Beacom ☒ Michelle Kieny 

☒ Deb Gustafson ☒ Nicole Vossen 

 

Guests:   FF Committee: Erin Keller 

    Finance Committee: Vicki Payton 

Brian Krejci 

  

Opening: 

Fr. Tom Fangman opened with prayer 

 

Review of minutes from the previous meeting: 

PPC Notes from October Approved.  

 

Committee/Staff Updates 

FF Committee (Erin Keller):  

Ideas to help parishioners prep for Advent being sent out – similar to last year. Very excited about things 

happening with FF. 

 

School Advisory Board (Brian Krejci):  

Exploring partnership with Madonna School for St. Pat’s Kids that need additional assistance due to special 

needs.  

Current plan is that masking policy is changing to “mask optional” after Thanksgiving.  

Initial research into Building out new “Nature Playground.”  

  

Finance Committee (Vicki Payton & John Beacom):  

No meeting since last PPC meeting  

 

Items for discussion and planning 

Fish Fry:  

 Men’s Club is researching options from “regular fish fry line” to strictly reserved, to hybrid with combination. 

 

Distribution of Communion on the tongue:  

 It was discussed that those wishing to receive Communion on the tongue will continue to wait by the baptismal 

font. 

 

State of the Parish:  

 Scheduled for November 21. 2021. 

 

Christmas Concert:  

 Scheduled for December 5, 2021. 

 

Block Party on the Patio:  

 Pet Rock Group tentatively Scheduled for May 26, 2022. 

 

Other Business / Announcements 

 

Closing 

Meeting adjourned with prayer by Father Tom Fangman 


